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Hello, my name is Hailey. I'm a fourth-year international development student specializing in 

agriculture and food security. I received the Larry and Margaret Dickenson Scholarship and so I 

wanted to say thank you to Ms. Margaret Dickenson for presenting me with this award. 

I am so appreciative, it will help me immensely as I want to continue school after my degree at 

University of Guelph, I actually just applied for a practicum in sustainable agriculture at the 

University of British Columbia. 

It's a four-month program during the summer but I really do think the scholarship will help me 

immensely and paying tuition for that and so I'm super, super grateful. And yeah, I think that–I 

think receiving the award really helped make me feel proud about all the hard work that I've 

put into school, and also just like really validated that I can move forward in my studies and that 

is something that I'm passionate about this field of sustainable agriculture is something that I 

want to continue studying and something that I want to go into in a career. 

I'm super passionate about food systems and especially Indigenous knowledge and food 

systems and so yeah, I would love to continue on with that, and so I just want to say a big thank 

you to you for choosing me for this award. So, thank you so much. 
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